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In a time of rising deficits and more businesses choosing not to do business in 

Oregon, the last thing we need is more complex regulatory hurdles. The language in 

this bill is vague and will impact many kinds of businesses not yet contemplated or 

included in what is traditionally thought of as "industrial use". 

 

Other laws already cover what this law seeks to cover, they simply are not applied or 

pursued correctly. Perhaps that is an administrative issue, perhaps it is a funding 

issue, but adding more laws will not fix that. 


